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Status of Report – Recommendation to improve reduction of textile waste 

 

Report Purpose 

To provide a status update on Council’s motion to improve reduction of textile waste in 

Strathcona County. 

Recommendation 

THAT the recommendation to improve reduction of textile waste in Strathcona County 

report be brought back to Council on the revised date of October 30, 2018. 

 

Original Due Date: June 19, 2018 

Revised Due Date: October 30, 2018 

 

Council History 

September 5, 2017 – Council approved that Administration return in second quarter of 2018 

with a recommendation for Council’s consideration regarding a standardized textile bin 

collection program for Strathcona County, along with further exploration of other programs 

including public engagement and education opportunities. 

 

Rationale 

Utilities is focusing on current market conditions that are impacting existing diversion 

programs and as a result has been unable to complete conversations with local entities that 

operate in this space. 

 

 


